
 

 

 
 

 
 
November 2, 2020 
 
Sent Via: Email 
 
RE: Renewal of the Construction Stormwater General Permit (ARR150000) 
 
Dear Permittee: 
 
The Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment - Division of Environmental Quality 
(DEQ), Office of Water Quality is notifying you that the Draft Renewal of the Construction 
Stormwater General Permit (ARR150000) was Public Notice in the Arkansas Democrat Gazette 
on Saturday, October 31, 2020. A copy of the Draft General Permit, Public Notice, and Fact 
Sheet are available at the Division’s website at the following web address by entering the permit 
number listed above: 
 
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/permits/drafts_pn.aspx. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  If there are any questions concerning this 
submittal, please contact Colby Ungerank at (501) 682-0047. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.   
Engineer Supervisor, Office of Water Quality 
5301 Northshore Blvd., North Little Rock, AR 72118 
 
JS:cu 
 
cc:  File 
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